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To whom it may concern:

On behalf of the Town Of Whitestown | would like to say many thanks
to Tim Hovda and his EFI staff. | have worked closely with Tim on
several projects over the past few years including our most recent
Water Booster Pump Station that was over a million dollars. This
project was very time sensitive and very critical to Whitestown and its
citizens. Over the course of the project the Town Council and myself
believe we could not have had better service than what we received
from Tim with quick reaction to hurdles we over came along the way to
make this project nothing but a success. As for Tim’s staff (Scott and
Brian) they were amazing to work with and their craftsmanship
exceeded top of the line production. They stayed with us from the time
the station was set in place until the interior was complete and
provided training daily until we were comfortable with operating the
station. This took much coordination with Citizens Energy,GRW
Engineers, and multiple other entities in which Tim arranged all of it.
Myself and Whitestown would highly recommend Tim and his staff (EFI)
to do any project and do it successfully.

Jason Lawson

Public Works Manager



